
  and 1063 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  and 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly, assigning
a reason (used in argument, explanation or intensification;
often with other particles): -- {and}, as, because (that), but,
even, for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then, therefore, verily,
what, why, yet.[ql

  as 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly, assigning a
reason (used in argument, explanation or intensification; often
with other particles): -- and, {as}, because (that), but, even,
for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then, therefore, verily, what,
why, yet.[ql

  because 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly,
assigning a reason (used in argument, explanation or
intensification; often with other particles): -- and, as,
{because} (that), but, even, for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then,
 therefore, verily, what, why, yet.[ql

  but 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly, assigning
a reason (used in argument, explanation or intensification;
often with other particles): -- and, as, because (that), {but},
even, for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then, therefore, verily,
what, why, yet.[ql

  doubt 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly,
assigning a reason (used in argument, explanation or
intensification; often with other particles): -- and, as,
because (that), but, even, for, indeed, no {doubt}, seeing, then,
 therefore, verily, what, why, yet.[ql

  for 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly, assigning
a reason (used in argument, explanation or intensification;
often with other particles): -- and, as, because (that), but,
even, {for}, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then, therefore, verily,
what, why, yet.[ql

  indeed 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly,
assigning a reason (used in argument, explanation or
intensification; often with other particles): -- and, as,
because (that), but, even, for, {indeed}, no doubt, seeing, then,
 therefore, verily, what, why, yet.[ql

  no 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly, assigning a
reason (used in argument, explanation or intensification; often
with other particles): -- and, as, because (that), but, even,
for, indeed, {no} doubt, seeing, then, therefore, verily, what,
why, yet.[ql

  seeing 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly,
assigning a reason (used in argument, explanation or
intensification; often with other particles): -- and, as,
because (that), but, even, for, indeed, no doubt, {seeing}, then,
 therefore, verily, what, why, yet.[ql

  that 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly, assigning
a reason (used in argument, explanation or intensification;
often with other particles): -- and, as, because ({that}), but,
even, for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then, therefore, verily,
what, why, yet.[ql

  then 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly, assigning
a reason (used in argument, explanation or intensification;
often with other particles): -- and, as, because (that), but,
even, for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, {then}, therefore, verily,
what, why, yet.[ql

  there 5105 # toigaroun {toy-gar-oon'}; from 5104 and 1063 and
3767; truly for then, i.e. consequently: -- {there-}(where-)fore.
[ql ***. toige. See 2544.[ql

  therefore 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly,
assigning a reason (used in argument, explanation or
intensification; often with other particles): -- and, as,
because (that), but, even, for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then,
{therefore}, verily, what, why, yet.[ql

  verily 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly,
assigning a reason (used in argument, explanation or
intensification; often with other particles): -- and, as,
because (that), but, even, for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then,
therefore, {verily}, what, why, yet.[ql

  what 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly, assigning
a reason (used in argument, explanation or intensification;
often with other particles): -- and, as, because (that), but,
even, for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then, therefore, verily,
{what}, why, yet.[ql

  wherefore 5105 # toigaroun {toy-gar-oon'}; from 5104 and 1063
and 3767; truly for then, i.e. consequently: -- there-({where-
)fore}.[ql ***. toige. See 2544.[ql

  why 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly, assigning
a reason (used in argument, explanation or intensification;
often with other particles): -- and, as, because (that), but,
even, for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then, therefore, verily,
what, {why}, yet.[ql

  yet 1063 # gar {gar}; a primary particle; properly, assigning
a reason (used in argument, explanation or intensification;
often with other particles): -- and, as, because (that), but,
even, for, indeed, no doubt, seeing, then, therefore, verily,
what, why, {yet}.[ql
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